
CERTIFIED MAIL 
z 426 728 696 

June 18,1996 

Mr. Stuart Dinwiddie 
Permitting Section 
New Mexico Environment Department 
Hazardous and Radioactive Materials Bureau 
P.O Box 26110 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87502 

JUN 2 0 1996 

RE: Safety-Kleen Corp.,Farmington Facility, 
US EPA ID No. NMD98980698849 
Safety-Kleen Class 1 Permit Modification 

Dear Mr. Dinwiddie: 

Please find enclosed copies of the Contingency Plan update 
notification letters to local emergency response agencies as 
required by the permit referenced above. Copies of these letters 
will be submitted as part of the forthcoming permit 
modifications. 

Thank you for your assistance. Should you have any questions, 
please contact me at (505)884-0260. 

Sincerely, 

Peter Olsen 
Environment Health and Safety Manager 
Safety-Kleen Corp. 
2720 Girard NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87107 



. \ 

bee: Regional EHS File #1b, Albuquerque, NM, 7-008-01 
EHS Manager File #Va, Farmington, NM 
Farmington, NM EHS File #1440 
Terry Jordan - FYI 


